From: OPP MPB Financial Services Unit (OPP)

**To:** Nancy Davis; Alison Newton; Cindy Stevenson; Heather Mifflin; Heather Boyd; clerks **Subject:** Brant Co - 2024 Court Security and Prisoner Transportation Grant Remainder

**Date:** October 10, 2024 12:20:06 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Good day,

We have reconciled the 2023 court security and prisoner transportation (CSPT) costs and determined the balance of the municipal entitlement to the 2024 CSPT grant allotment. Ontario Shared Services will issue the grant credits within the next few days.

We have asked Ontario Shared Services to issue a credit memo for the balance of the 2024 allotment (75%) in the amount of \$9683.

Respectfully,

MPB Financial Services Unit